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                   23rd  May 2022 

Dear Parents 

 

For the first time since the pandemic, we are hopeful that 

we can offer a Disco for the pupils on Thursday 14th July as 

follows:- 

 

 Years 3 and 4  4.30 – 5.30pm 

 Years 5 and 6  5.45 – 6.45pm 

 

A number of staff are able to stay and help with supervision in the hall but we need some 

parent helpers to sell sweets/drinks at both sessions please, in order for the event to take 

place.  If you feel able to help please phone the school office by noon on Friday 27th May who 

will compile a list for the event. Thank you in advance. 

 

Children will arrive at the disco via the main entrance at the front of school. Admission will 

be £1.00, which will be collected on arrival at the door.  Children will also need money to 

purchase sweets and pop if you wish them to do so. (Giving your child money is giving your 

consent to purchase sweets and pop to eat and drink). 

 

For dismissal, we kindly ask that parents form a queue at the front of the school.  We will 

seat the children down in the main hall and call out names in order to ensure pupils are safe 

and handed over to the correct adult.  Pupils are not permitted to walk home alone from this 

event. 

 

Pupils may dress as they wish but given it will be July and maybe quite warm in the hall 

summer attire will be more appropriate. 

 

We really hope that as many pupils as possible will attend this event this being a fun way to 

round off the school year (if we can get sufficient help).  Whenever we have held a disco at 

Uplands in the past, it has proven to be very popular and well supported raising funds for our 

children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Webster-Smith 

Headteacher 
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